** Bill Message ** SHC Cable customer bills only

South Holt Cablevision, an affiliate of Oregon Farmers Mutual Telephone, has proudly provided Cable
service to our Oregon, Missouri customers for many years. It is with regrets that we are sending this
letter to notify you that effective January 1, 2018 we will no longer offer cable television services.

The last day of Cable programming will be December 31, 2017, all cable equipment must be turned into
the office by January 31, 2018. Until that date, we will continue to provide the cable service to which
you are subscribed. Please contact our office via phone 660-446-2900, or email care@ofmlive.net, or in
person at the business office prior to that date to discuss cable alternative products and services
available to you.
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